
Robert’s Lake Association

Fall Membership Meeting Minutes

Sept 4th, 2021


9:10	 Secretary's Report:

Minutes emailed out


9:20	 Treasurer's Report:

Fisheree report – 2021   net income- (best year ever) Thanks to everyone 
for making the Fisheree a great success.


9:40	 Old Business:

• Loon Report:


• Lyle informed the association that 2 babies were hatched this year. It 
appears one survived the summer. 


• Many thanks for watching out for them. Lyle and Jeannie will be 
selling, so we need a volunteer to replace Lyle on Board and placing 
and removing Loon platforms and reporting on the loons. Please 
contact Bob Nack if interested.


• Buoys:

• Buoys will be taken out on 9/4/ after mtg. 


• Roberts Lake Golf Outing 

• Golf outing will be held on 9/11/2021 at Nicolet Golf Course. 

• If you are playing golf, be there at 1pm.

• Golf carts are available but not included in the cost.

• Contact Lee Lamers if interested.

• Will have prizes and followed by food at Jars.


9:50	 New Business:

• Invasive species EWM – Gus N. did presentation of slides and slides were 

emailed out.

• Lake Rehabilitation- Jeff K.


• Nets were placed to take out small blue gills and small mouth bass.

• Large mouth reproduction is down which is good. 

• Survey nets will be placed soon by DNR.




• Rusty Crayfish down. 

• DNR will be placing Walleye in lake this fall.


• Fall Elections:

•  Vice President – Jeff Kaiser- retired will discuss replacement at next 

Board mtg. The position is to fill in for the President as needed and 
member of the Board.


• 4 Directors: Scott Schuldes, Bill Brunner Don Schroeder, and Gus 
Nordholm accepted positions. Brett Kachne and Ken Blaedow 
volunteered for open Director positions. Nominations and motions 
were approved.


• Secretary- Kaye Henning resigned and needs to be replaced. It is a 
two-year term and includes typing Board and RLA minutes and 
sending out notices. The secretary also updates new emails. She is a 
member of the board.


• AED Storage: Dave H. reported 

• The unit will be placed by service door at the Wild Rose.

• A heated box will be bought. 

• Dave Henning is working with Chris Glasheen to look at options.


• Facebook: Su Senso reported 

• Members requesting membership in our FaceBook private group 

need to be approved so need to answer three questions associated 
with membership or will be declined. 


• Mary Nack works with Su on applications.


• Robert’s Lake Clothing- remember it makes great Christmas gifts.


• Robert’s Lake Directory 

• has been developed by Sue Brunner and Mary Nack. 

• If you want copy email NackMary@yahoo.com


• Wi-Fi: Carol G. reported 


mailto:NackNack@yahoo.com


• Northwoods Connect’s tower is being marked for power lines. 

• Another option discussed is StarLink


10:30	For the Good of the Association 


10:35	Adjourn

Motion approved.



